Dear Parents and Carers...

I hope you all had a lovely Christmas and T
wish you all the very best for the coming

year.

It's going To be another busy and exciting
term in year 3. Our Topics this term are
The Tudors and Brazil and the Amazon
Rainforest.

You can continue o support your child's
learning by doing the following:

Ensuring children learn their spellings
each day ready for a spelling test on
Friday's.

Continuing to practise the 3, 4 and 8
times tables and division facts.

Completing homework and Mymaths
weekly and on time.

Please read with your child daily and sign
their reading diary. This will ensure your
child's book is changed regularly.

Thankyou @

This term I will need...

A named Glue Stick.

A named PE kit, including
tracksuit bottoms for when

it is chilly.

My reading book in my bag
on a DAILY basis.

&

Welcome to
the Spring
Term




Dear Parents and Carers,

PE this term will continue to be on a Monday and a
Wednesday.

Reading:

Our book this half term is Oliver and the Sea —
Wigs, this will be the focus of our English lessons
this half term. After half term, we will be reading
The Great Kapok Tree set in the Amazon
Rainforest.

actement of Reconcliotio

Ema
BRAZIL AND THE
AMAZON
RAINFOREST

Brazilian At
The Tudors

What about our
topics? What will
they be this term?







